
 

Our Christmas Appeal 

 

This year, we would like to show our appreciation to the staff at Bedford Hospital 

for all their hard work saving lives, looking after patients and keeping the hospital safe and tidy. To do this, 

the school council have decided to ask you all to donate small gifts so we can say a big thank you to them 

during this Christmas period.  

 

What should we donate?  

After speaking to Bedford Hospital, they have said staff will be grateful for anything that we feel would 

make them smile this Christmas. Some ideas school council have come up with are: 

 Chocolates 

 Biscuits 

 Cakes  

 Sweets  

 Beverages  

 Hand creams 

 Face masks  

 Other pamper gifts 

 Stress ball or teddy bears 

 Candles  

 Homemade Christmas cards with messaging inside   

 Accessories like scarves, hats and gloves  

 Mugs  

 Small gift vouchers 

 Note pads and pens  

 

When to donate by? 

Please can all donations be in by Monday 11th December.  

 

 

 

 


